[Date]

The Honorable [First & Last Name]

[Title]

[Address]

[City, State & ZIP]

Dear [Senator / Representative Last Name]:

The federal tax exemption for municipal bond interest is being threatened as Congress and the Administration work to modify the current tax code. Municipal bonds are the primary way local governments finance public infrastructure, and as such, they are critical to Illinois’ economic health.
Both the Illinois Municipal League (IML) and the National League of Cities (NLC) are advocating for the protection of this financing tool as part of their legislative agendas. In addition, Congressman Randy Hultgren (IL-14) and Congressman Dutch Ruppersberger (MD-2) have formed a Municipal Finance Caucus. Ensuring access to robust financing tools, including preserving the tax exemption for municipal bonds, is a key focus of the caucus. I ask that you please contact Congressman Hultgren’s office to join the Municipal Finance Caucus and this bipartisan effort to support the communities of your district. 
Illinois mayors support the federal effort to reduce the deficit, but it must not come at the expense of economic recovery and growth in our cities, villages and towns. We need your help in protecting the federal tax exemption for municipal bonds. Please let me know if you are able to support this important initiative. Thank you in advance for your efforts.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

cc:
Illinois Municipal League

